
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, DECEMBER 21, 2020 
WORK SESSION  

 

The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from December 7, 2020 at 

9:00 a.m. today at the Clinton Street Courthouse Annex, 100 South Clinton Street, 

Athens, Alabama. 

Present:  Daryl Sammet, Danny Barksdale, Jason Black, and LaDon Townsend.  Absent:  
None.  Collin Daly, Chairman presided. 
 
Items were discussed for the December 21, 2020 commission meeting agenda. 

It was requested by Jason Black to move “Item 2.” listed under “Other Business” to the 

next meeting in order to further discuss proposals from J M Wood Company, Inc. and an 

additional auction company.  Everyone agreed to move said proposal to the meeting on 

January 4, 2021.   

Commissioner Sammet reported that in order to improve drainage issues, his crew was 

working on adding additional culverts where bigger culverts should have been installed 

before the paving of roads.  He stated that he has a lot of problems from residents that 

do not install proper tile.  He stated that some residents had used PVC pipe on Slate 

Road.  County Attorney, Mark Maclin, informed the Commissioners that the 

residents/homeowners would need to be contacted and given a time frame to correct the 

issue, but if the problem was not corrected within that time frame then proceed with court 

action. 

Chairman Daly reported that the Commission would be entering into Executive Session 

at the end of today’s Commission Meeting to discuss a security plan matter and that no 

action would be taken during said meeting. 

Recess:  until 10:00 a.m. 


